
Blessings In A Backpack - Update for the 2020/21 School Year  
August 24, 2020 
 
MVM’s last summer BIAB bag distribution will be at North Frederick Elementary School (NFES) 
on Thursday, Aug 27. North Frederick is located at 1001 Matter Avenue, just a few blocks from 
MVM. BIAB pick up is available there with extended hours from 8:30 am - 2 pm on the 27th. 
 
Please be aware that NFES is also holding a school supplies pick up event that day, so there 
will be additional activity. The BIAB distribution area will be located at the end of their car line for 
supplies pick up. MVMPCS families can go through their car line and tell them they are there for 
BIAB or they can park and walk directly over to the BIAB tent. 
 
MVM’s BIAB weekend bags distribution will continue on Fridays in the fall, starting with Friday, 
September 4. We will be distributing the bags from the front entrance of NFES every Friday from 
11 am to 1 pm. MVMPCS Bags will only be available at NFES. On a Friday where school is 
closed, the distribution will be held on the previous Thursday. 
 
If you have questions, please contact Cindy Green at ​cynthia.a.green@fcps.org 


